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The Project

Ipswich City Council will be undertaking stormwater drainage 
improvements adjacent to the intersection of Cribb and Burnett Streets. 
The proposed scope of works will include:
•    Removal of existing stormwater inlets
•    Installation of new underground drainage network to improve 
      flood immunity.
•    Installation of downstream protection works to the outlet 
•    Associated road works and road safety improvements
•    New kerb and channel
•    New asphalt resurfacing to Cribb Street
•    Driveway and footpath reinstatement works
•    Minor service relocations to accomodate new works.
There will be partial road closures to carry out the works. 

Project Timing

Pre-construction activities - 6 months

Construction Phase - 3 months

Project Completion - FY 2019-20

How do I find out more?

If you have any questions about this project please contact:

Ipswich City Council | Infrastructure Services Department

Phone | 07 3810 6666 (8:00am to 4:00pm Monday to Friday)

Email | ISProjects@ipswich.qld.gov.au

Installation of erosion 
protection works at outlet.

    
    
    

               
               
               
               
               
   

Asphalt resurfacing and line marking 
to improve road safety and reduce 
maintenance requirements.

Remove old drainage system 
and install upgraded stormwater 
drainage network.
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Proposed kerb and channel 
and footpath improvements.


